
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                                
 

 

Dear $First_Name $Last_Name, 

  

  

Airbus Helicopters North America (AHNA) is pleased to announce the upcoming implementation of 

the digital supply chain management tool AirSupply with our suppliers. 

  

On Tuesday, July 2nd., we will roll out the SupplyOn AirSupply Service (ordering module only) to 

start optimizing our processes. 

 

The AirSupply Service will enable you to acknowledge and collaborate on Purchase Orders with 

Airbus Helicopters Inc. (AHI) and Airbus Helicopters Canada Ltd. (AHCA) in a more transparent and 

faster way. You will be able to manage your Purchase Orders in a central platform accessible to all 

your required users. 

  

What do you have to do? 

  

To work with AHI & AHCA in AirSupply you need to register with SupplyOn. 

  

The use of AirSupply does not require any Software implementation on your side. AirSupply is 

easily accessible via your internet browser. 

  

In the next few days, you will receive an email from SupplyOn with your individual registration link. 

Please make sure you complete your registration within 7 days of receiving the email. 

 

We support you all the way! 

  

● We have set up an Information Portal for our Suppliers with all the details about the project and how 

to register in SupplyOn. 

  

● On July 1st and July 3rd, there will be two Supplier Information Sessions organized for you to 

introduce the AirSupply project. Please register here. 

  

● From July 22nd until August 29th, you will have the opportunity to participate in any of our free 

online AirSupply User Trainings. Please register here. 

  

If you have any questions, please refer to your main contact at Airbus Helicopters North America or 

get in touch with our project team: 

✉ alejandro.fernandez-huerga@airbus.com 

✉ anthony.franzmann@airbus.com 
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We look forward to the positive impact this new IT solution will have on our collaboration. 

  

Thank you for your continued partnership! 

 

Best regards, 

  

Airbus Helicopters North America 

Airbus Helicopters Inc 

2701 N Forum Drive 

Grand Prairie, TX 75052 

USA 

 

 


